MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

HON. KIM REYNOLDS GOVERNOR

HON. PAUL D. PATE SECRETARY OF STATE

HON. ROB SAND AUDITOR OF STATE

HON. ROBY SMITH TREASURER OF STATE

HON. MIKE NAIG SECRETARY OF AGRICULTURE

Executive Council of Jowa

CAPITOL BUILDING DES MOINES, IOWA 50319 PHONE: 515 281-5368

July 7, 2025

Accounting Department Office of the Treasurer Lucas Building 321 E 12th Street Des Moines, IA, 50319

The Executive Council, in a meeting held on today's date, approved the Department of Corrections – Fort Dodge for an emergency allocation in the amount of \$200,000.00, subject to an audit of actual invoices. On February 20, 2025, the Grove Unit was damaged by a hot water tank leak. Request was to cover repair costs.

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL OF IOWA

Onstot

Kristi Onstot

Executive Secretary

cc: Beth Skinner, Director, Department of Corrections
Don Harris, Warden, Fort Dodge Correctional Facility
Dru Saathoff, Associate Warden of Administration, Department of Corrections – Fort Dodge Heather Hackbarth, Department of Management
Matt Bender, Department of Management